
Fantastic New Constellations!


        The 3rd grade just discovered 26 new constellations. Last week is when we discovered these constellations. The forces of our super science teachers convinced us that 88 wasn’t enough.

 
The 3rd  grade agreed with our teacher and worked very hard.  They found them on star chart papers and they used technology! 

So please visit our website or come to our classroom to get more information.
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